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At 7.00pm on Friday 20 November, the Formentera Heritage Department invites islanders to the
Centre d’Esports Nàutics (CENF) for a presentation of findings from the archaeological dig
currently under way at “Cova 127” in La Mola.

  

Lead scientists Edgard Camarós and Pau Sureda will report on research performed at a site
they say dates back the Bronze Age. The endeavour, which extends to a site in Es Cap de
Barbaria, is part of a partnership between the Consell de Formentera and Cantabria’s
International Institute of Pre-historic Research (IIRPC).

  

Space is limited and reservations required ( patrimoni@conselldeformentera.cat ).
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